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As readers will recall, since Madeleine McCann's abduction in May 2007, The Evening 
Standard has covered the story extensively and reported developments in the police 
investigation and search for Madeleine. 

During the last few months of 2007 we, along with much of the media, published a number of 
articles which may have been understood to suggest that Kate and Gerry McCann may have 
been involved in Madeleine's disappearance. We regret this and wish to make clear, for the 
avoidance of any doubt, that we fully accept that there is no evidence whatsoever to suggest 
that Kate and Gerry were involved in the disappearance of their daughter. 

We continue to support Kate and Gerry in their search for Madeleine. There is no evidence that 
Madeleine has come to any harm and clearly there are people out there who know where she is. 

Therefore we are today calling on Evening Standard readers to redouble their efforts to find 
Madeleine. We have now made a very substantial donation to assist with the search and are 
continuing to run adverts in the foreign editions of our sister paper, the Daily Mail, asking for 
information which might lead to Madeleine being found. 

We wish Kate and Gerry all the best and will continue to work with them to help find their 
daughter. 
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